
Cross-sector actions against weakening of 
dismissal law

 Finland 

Unions across the public and private sectors have been taking various forms of 
industrial action including strikes on 3 October and overtime bans in protest at 
government plans to make it easier to dismiss workers in businesses employing 10 
or fewer people. The three union confederations have rejected the proposals which 
they say are unfair and will do nothing to boost employment. They are also angry at 
the government's action, failing to undertake any consultation or negotiation with 
the trade union movement.
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